

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601
(608) 789-7510
cityclerk@cityoflacrosse.org
www.cityoflacrosse.org

June 21, 2022

CARTER BELL 430 9TH ST N LA CROSSE WI 54601

Re: Beverage Operator License – Appeal of Denial

Dear Carter:

Pursuant to your request, a hearing has been scheduled before the Judiciary & Administration Committee allowing you to appeal the decision of the Police Department regarding your beverage operator license.

Please be advised that a hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, July 5, 2022 at 5:15 p.m. in the Miller Room at La Crosse City Hall, 400 La Crosse Street.

If you have any questions prior to the hearing, feel free to contact me directly.

Sincerely, Sondra Craig

Sondra Craig Deputy Clerk

craigs@cityoflacrosse.org

608-789-7549

cc: Andrea Richmond, Chair Judiciary & Administration Committee Stephen Matty, City Attorney Greg Elsen, Police Department